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I’M BACK!!   
After a two month absence for emergency open heart surgery due to blood clots, I have 
started working part-time again.  I appreciate the help Eric and my team provided to the 
Driver Education program while I was away.  It is going to take me a few weeks to get fa-
miliarized with all the events that happened, so I ask for your patience.  My first priority 
is to get Annual Program Packets approved and help process reimbursements for this fis-
cal year.  If you have questions call me at 208-249-2798 or email me at 
ekormylo@sde.idaho.gov.  It is so good to be back!   

8 hours of Professional Development are required to be-

come certified for the 2020-2021 fiscal year beginning July 

1st.  Due to the conferences being canceled, Eric Stu-

debaker sent out a email with training options that will 

qualify for PD hours.  Please complete the I Drive Safely 

Course and the QPR Youth Suicide Prevention Gatekeeper 

Training.  Send a copy or screen shot of your certificates of 

completion to ekormylo@sde.idaho.gov.  Let’s hope we 

can have in-person conferences next year!   

Annual Program Plan Packets are due before classes in 
July begin.  If you are holding a summer program this 
year, please get them in ASAP.  Make a note of when your 
class will begin and I will try my hardest to get your ap-
proval so you can start on time.  
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Memorial Day Weekend Marks Beginning of the 100 Deadliest Days 

Please remind your students that the 100 days between Memorial Day and Labor 

Day are the most deadly.  Idaho had 83 fatal crashes during June, July, and August 

of 2018.  90 people died and 390 had serious injuries resulting from those crashes.   

Drive Well Idaho.    

BE SAFE 

If your district has approved in-class 

and/or in-car driver education instruc-

tion, please use extra precautions to 

keep you and your students safe.   

Make sure all drivers 

have been issued an 

Idaho driver training 

permit prior to any 

behind-the-wheel   

instruction.   


